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NOTICE 
Regarding 

PSRB Meetings 

Pursuant to Arizona Revised Statutes (A.R.S.) § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the 
members of the Arizona State Psychiatric Security Review Board (Board) and to the general 

public, that no further hearings will be set unless and until PSRB is reconstituted with a quorum, and 
that PSRB matters will be officially transferred to the Arizona Superior Court as of January 1, 2023.
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